
FLU VACCINATIONS 

              

 

Flu clinics will commence in 

September this year. 

If you have received a text 

message from us please book 

in for an appointment.  

Please look out for the 

posters and bunting. 

 

 

 

We will be holding a coffee morning in 

support of Macmillan Nurses from 8am on  

Wednesday 18th September 2019  

If you would lke to help in anyway please 

speak to the reception team. 

 

HRT HORMONE REPLACEMENT THERAPY 

The Department of Health & Social Care (DHSC) is aware of the going 

manufacturing issues that have affected the supply of some hormone 

replacement therapy (HRT) products. 

Clinicians may be required to switch patients to alternate HRT products that 

contain the same active ingredients for a temporary period wherever possible. 

COMMENCEMENT OF THE TEXT MESSAGING SERVICE “ACCURX” 

 

Please ensure your mobile telephone is up to date by informing reception 

of any changes, in order to receive notifications from us. 

 

 
Please note that the surgery will be closed for Protective 

Learning Time from 1.00pm on Thursday 26th September 

2019. 
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